Kapiti Coast District Council

 Private Bag 60 601
| Paraparaumu 5254
New Zealand

2 August 2012

Alex Harris
fyi-request-428-bf403 7ad(@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris
RE: OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

The Chief Executive, Pat Dougherty, has asked me to thank you for your email of 30
July 2012, received 31 July 2012, in which you make a request for information. This
request will be managed under the provisions of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Mr Dougherty is looking into the matter and will respond to you as soon as he is able
and (unless a time extension is notified to you before then) within the statutory period
of 20 working days.

Yours sincerely

Linda Guerin
CORPORATE SUPPORT OFFICER
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